
Symposium  Wrap-up 
 

The goal of Flight Safety Foundation is: 

 “Make Aviation Safer by Reducing the Risk of an Accident” 

We have heard and we all know that an FCF involves higher risk than a 
normal flight 

FSF’s goal, and the goal of all of us, is to reduce that risk – that is why we 
all came here 

How do we do that ?  Well we have heard some ideas over the last two 
days: 

Operators:  Adoption of best practices as they apply to your organization 
(e.g. personnel selection, qualifications/training, organizational structure) 

Regulators:  Sensible, well defined regulations developed in conjunction 
with industry addressing FCF’s  

Manufacturers:  More information addressing FCF’s provided to operators 
(e.g. training, procedures – understanding that legal issues need to be 
addressed) 

 

Proceedings of the symposium will be posted on the FSF web site 
(www.flightsafety.org)  

 

Thank you to the sponsors, and to all of you for your interest in this 
important challenge.  You have displayed even more than interest, you 
have demonstrated a commitment by attending and participating. 


